

HEALTH SERVICES CENTER

721 Harrison Ave Claremont, CA 91711

Tel: (909) 399-5550 Fax: (866) 233-5514

www.pilgrimplace.org

02/10/2022

Dear Residents and Family Members,

We have received updates from the California Department of Public Health regarding indoor and outdoor visitations.

Visitors entering the Health Services Center (HSC) are required to show proof of vaccine (fully vaccinated) **or** provide a negative COVID-19 PCR test taken within 48 hours or an Antigen (rapid) test taken within 24 hours prior to the visitation.

Visitors are required to wear a well fitted mask with good filtration (N95, KF94, KN95 or surgical mask) and perform hand hygiene upon entry and in all common areas in the facility. Residents who share a room and the roommate is present will conduct their visit in our designated area (Front Lobby, hallway by the rehabilitation department, or hallway by the main entrance).

Visitors who are unvaccinated, partially vaccinated, and are unable to show proof of a negative COVID-19 test may only have an outdoor visit and are required to wear a well fitted mask.

To schedule visitations please contact Vanessa Ramirez at (909) 399-5550 or vramirez@pilgrimplace.org. To accommodate planned visitations we ask that you schedule your visit (s) at least 24-48 hours in advance.

If you have any questions please contact us at (909) 399-5550, email us at vramirez@pilgrimplace.org, or visit our website www.pilgrimplace.org for updates.

Stay safe and warm regards,

Pilgrim Place Health Services Center